
ABAG 

Lowell Chu 
Senior Energy Efficiency Specialist 
SF Department of the Environment 
1455 Market Street, Suite 1200 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Lowell: 

September 5, 2017 

Please accept this letter as an expression of our intent for San Francisco Department of the 
Environment (SFE) to implement the Bay Area Regional Energy Network (BayREN) programs 
within the City and County of San Francisco for Calendar Year 2018. The current portfolio of 
programs includes Single Family and Multifamily energy efficiency retrofits, Codes and 
Standards, Commercial PACE, Multifamily Capital Advance and Pay-as-you-Save®. 

It is anticipated that SFE's awarded budget will be similar to the initial allocated budget for 
2017. The total budget is anticipated to be $511,017, comprised of a base budget of $436,017 
and an additional multifamily contingency of $75,000 held for implementation. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

Jenni fer K. Berg 
Principal Program Manager 
Bay REN 

BayREN is administered by the Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG) 
Bay Area Metro Center, 375 Beale Street, Suite 700, San Francisco, California 94105-2066 
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